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Please vote no on the SPB Master Plan when it comes to City Council unless it can drastically be revised. It would
be a travesty to eliminate 25% of these magnificent trees, remove the rose gardens, and replace the trees with
pavement. The SPB serves our neighborhood well and the monies would be better spent to upgrade the parks in East
Portland.

Norma Reich
Downtown resident
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